

SUNDAYS (9-10 AM)

"A Walk Through the Bible " currently meets via zoom Zoom Id: 851 4641 5195 pass: 202411 FMI: Jan Lee 302-632-1867

Nazarene Quarterly, meets in the Church FMI: Arlene Griffin 302-423-8103

SUNDAYS (6-7 PM)

Youth Group for 6th - 12th grade.

Meets in the Chapel
FMI: Seth & Kaitlynn Pettit 302-632-5146

TUESDAYS (1-3 PM):

Grief Share meets in the Church FMI: Dee Waud 302-535-8857

TUESDAYS (7-8 PM):

Ironheads meets in the Chapel FMI: Pastor Dean 269-832-4933

WEDNESDAYS (5:30-7 PM):

Life in the Living Room meets in the Chapel FMI: Jocelyn Tice 302-724-0204

WEDNESDAYS (6-7 PM):

Caravan

School-aged kids meets in the Church FMI: Mary Barlow 302-222-6127

THURSDAYS (10 AM - 12:00 PM):

Women's Bible Study We are doing a study on Max Lucado s "He Chose the Nails" FMI: Kathy Swindell 757-403-0012

SATURDAYS (8-9:30 AM):

Men's Breakfast meets @ Mike and Mel's in Wyoming FMI: Bruce Cale 302-670-7449

PASTORAL STAFF TEAM

Rev. Dr. Dean Shaw

Lead Pastor deanshaw1113@gmail.com (269) 832-4933

Rev. Kay Lynn Bright

Care Pastor abrightday45@yahoo.com (302) 242-7372

Rev. Rachael Carr

Associate Pastor of Worship rachaelhcarr@gmail.com

The Cross Church of the Nazarene 1818 N. Little Creek Rd. Dover, DE 19901

Praises & Prayers



If you have a prayer need that you would like to have lifted up by the prayer team, please fill out the connection card, use the QR code or contact Pastor Kay Lynn Bright

@ (302) 242-7372

PRAYER NEEDS:

- Please continue to pray for: Barbara Durant, Phyllis Sparks, Louise Shreckengast, Richard for physical healing
- Pray for our friends and family who need Christ.
- Our missionaries.

PRAYER TEAM:

If you are interested in being a part of the prayer team please contact Pastor Kay Lynn Bright @ (302)242-7372

THE CROSS CHURCH

OF DOVER APRIL 27,2025

email: thecrossdover@gmail.com

www.thecrossofdover.org

thecrossdover.online.church

thecrosschurchofthenazarene@facebook

welcome

We are so happy you joined us today! Here at The Cross we want to be a safe and welcoming community for all to belong; to promote, model, and provide opportunities for authentic relationships; to inspire, invite, and challenge the development of faith and closer relationships with Jesus; and to invest in and value servant leaders.

sermon notes

Linda is a retired global missionary for the Church of the Nazarene. She served on the Eurasia North Field form 1995-2022. Her home base was Moscow, Russia, due to COVID and the war she spent the last 23 months before retirement in Armenia. While on the field Linda wore many hats which included field finances, teaching conversational English classes and the development of traveling youth teams that led Vacation Bible Schools across the Eurasia North Field.

A common phrase that she uses and lives by is, "I don't know what tomorrow holds but I know who holds my tomorrow and that give me perfect peace."

Dover Days Parade

The parade is on Sat May 3 and we will need volunteers to walk in the parade as well as ride the float. Estimated time is from 8am - 11am. See the sign up sheet at the welcome center. We will also be seeking donations of candy to pass out along the parade route.

Center for Neighbors in Need

We will be serving dinner on the following days: Friday, May 16th Friday, June 20th

We will need volunteers to help prep/cook the food prior to dinner then to help serve the food. Food prep is from 3pm - 5pm then dinner is served from 5 - 6:30pm. There will be a sign-up sheet at the welcome center to sign up to volunteer. For any questions feel free to ask Kathy Swindell, Dallas Porter, Monica Smenkowski, or Jocelyn Tice.

Church Fellowship

The next church fellowship will be TODAY after service. It is Potluck style.

NAZARENE MISSIONS INTERNATIONAL ASIA-PACIFIC REGION:





- Pray that the children's families will see the impact of this program and be drawn to the church community.
- Pray for the millions of Burmese people who have fled to Thailand to find work and escape the civil war in Myanmar.
- Pray for these children as they seek to learn the Thai language and continue their studies within the school systems.



- Praise God for the faithfulness of ministry leaders who see opportunities to connect with those who are far from their homes and introduce the love of Jesus to them.
- Praise God for the early success of the New Creation Center Children's Ministry in Bangkok.
- family!

Would you like to sign up for weekly Missions prayer request? Scan the QR code



Tithes and Offerings

At the Cross we take an offering as part of worship. Other ways to give: use the QR code, or give online at



https://thecrossofdover.churchcenter.com/giving.